
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Minutes of the March 14, 2008 Meeting 
 

The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 1:05 pm at City Hall Annex.  The 
Secretary presided. 
 
Present were: Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman; T.Q. 
Hutchinson, Secretary; Tim Scott, General Registrar and Machine Custodians: Dennis 
Egan, Jay Altaki, Gina Lofaro, Jackie Burress. 
 
Also present as observers were several candidates and representatives of candidates for 
the May 2008 election. 
 
Twenty two voting machines were tested.  The test included insuring that the Zoom and 
Audio ballot function.  All machines passed all tests. 
 
The Board directed the General Registrar to explore the feasibility of obtaining voting 
machines on loan for the June 2008 Primary Election. 
 
The Secretary adjourned the meeting at 3:03pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
T.Q. Hutchinson 
Secretary 


